

Revised Social Media Statement
“ The posting on any media forum of derogatory or malicious remarks about any other member or official or coach will be taken very seriously by the Board of TTS Scotland and will result in the player, official or coach being disciplined in a manner deemed suitable by the Board,                                                      
All members of TTS Scotland have a right to be treated with respect and be respectful and act in a responsible manner towards all fellow members.”
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